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Thank you for registering for B'nai Amoona Men’s Club in the Sukkah with Rabbi Abraham on Saturday, October
3 beginning at 7:30 pm. The event will be held in the B'nai Amoona Sukkah in the Sukkah Garden.

Spots are limited so please contact Vickie at vickie@bnaiamoona.com with any changes.

For questions about the event, please contact Kevin at litt.kevin@gmail.com

Please note: For the protection and safety of our clergy and members, if you or anyone in your household is sick, has

COVID-19 please do not attend this in-person event. Masks or facial coverings are required.

For everyone’s protection no food or beverage is to be consumed.

Please park in the North parking lot.

If you have not previously completed a B’nai Amoona COVID waiver, please complete this form by Wednesday,
September 30.

B'nai Amoona - Covid-19 Waiver

*Pre-registration is required & and the event will be held weather permitting
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